Dale Bickel

From: Dazle Bickel

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2009 9:30 AM

To: DMONAHAN@LUVAASCOBB.COM'; 'GSMITHOB05@MSN.COM'

Cc: 'DOUG@COMTEKSERVICE.COM'

Subject: BXLH-20080728ACZ - KOMO-FM - Oakville, WA - Program Test Authority

This e-mail is in response to your auxiliary facility license application
BXLH-2009072BAC%Z, as amended 8/17/2009, which requests program test authority for KOMO-
FM's auxiliary facility authorized in construction permit BXPH-20080626ABA. The amended
license application has been reviewed and found acceptable.

Consequently, by this e-mail, program test authority IS GRANTED to permit KOMO-FM to
operate its auxiliary facility at an effective radiated power of 16.5 kW ERP with the
facilities authorized in construction permit BXPH-20080626ABA. Please include a copy of
this e-mail with the license application to cover this construction permit to document
that the construction permit condition has been satisfied.

This authorization is being sent by e-mail in lieu of a letter for the same purpose in
order to get this authority to you as soon as possible. Please print a copy of it and keep
it with the station's records. The grant of this program test autheority will also be noted
in the FCC's CDBS database.

If there are any questions, please contact me at 202-418-2706.
Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov 202-418-2706 8/18/2009

Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC



